
From: Egan, Alice M - DNR 
Sent: Tuesday, January 12, 2021 4:16 PM 
To: Ken Ebbott 
Cc: tschafer@wi.rr.com 
Subject: NR 141 variance approval for small diameter wells for BRRTS # 03-

41-586899 (Former Shorewood Queensway Cleaners) at 4300 
North Oakland Avenue, Shorewood, WI 

 
Dear Ken, 
The DNR approves of the installation of four one inch diameter groundwater monitoring wells, GP-101 
through GP-104 as allowed under Wis. Admin. Code § NR 141.31 (2) for the investigation of the LUST 
case. The wells will meet Wis. Admin. Code ch. NR 141 construction requirements except for the small 
diameter. The variance is justified based on the geology of the site and the presence of an existing NR 
141 compliant groundwater monitoring network.  
 
Alice 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Alice Egan 

Hydrogeologist 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
Bureau for Remediation and Redevelopment 
Phone: 414-639-4007 
alice.egan@wisconsin.gov 
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